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Oregon is already unaffordable to live in. The working class subsidizes not only 

people on welfare, State, County, & Local city employees through their high wages, 

and pers retirements now including homeless & illegal aliens. Apparently, you are 

willing to crush the middle class with these increased taxes to fund light rail in 

Portland and people who don't want to work for a living or get a free ride. If the state 

was not funding this insane light rail project and bike paths in large city's there would 

be no need to increase even more taxes.  

citizens are already paying an employment tax to fund highway repair.Thank you for 

destroying Oregon. 


